
                                                                                   
                                                        

                                                             Ref: Educational Trip Circular No. TSI 0045/2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear Parents,

Greetings of the day

This is to inform you that tomorrow on 11th January 2017 (Wednesday) students will be
going for their educational trip to River Front in school hours.

NOTE: Pick up & drop timings remain same & if there are any changes in drop timings 
than we will inform you well in advance. 

Best Regards,
Admin Coordinator

Tripada Singapore Internationale’ School


